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A statement from the IMU regarding the ICM 2022 and IMU General Assembly  
 
Dear colleagues,  
 
The IMU Executive Committee met on 24–26 February 2022, discussing the tragic 
events in Ukraine and their consequences for the ICM 2022 and IMU General Assembly. 
 
Attached you will find an official statement detailing the deliberations and decision of  
the IMU Executive Committee in regard to these matters. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  


